

At The Final Meeting Of E. Nissouri Township Council

Township Council held their final meeting at Kintore on December 31st of 1974. East Nissouri became part of the new Township of 7 :ra on January 1st, 1975, with the office for the new Township located on Highway 2, near

It was definitely the end of an era as members of East Nissouri Ingersoll. Above are Councillor George Worte, Deputy-Reeve Mac Robson, Reeve James Patience, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Mrs. Ruth Rout, Clerk-Treasurer G. L. Gregory, Councillor David Slater and Councillor January, 1975 Harvey Waud.